July 4, 2020

Dear Our Guests,

Thank you very much for your continued support.

In order to prevent the spread of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, we have temporarily closed our Hotel,

but we will resume operations from 23 July 2020.

As we reopen, we wanted to prioritize the health and safety of our guests and our staff, so we have made a new

hygiene and sanitization policy called "Prince Safety Commitment" and have implemented it.

Based on this policy, we will do everything in our power and implement strict measures to prevent the spread of

infections in order to reassure our guests of their safety when staying at our Hotel.

Sincerely Yours,

Shizukuishi Prince Hotel

Manager



